
Staying Covid-19 Secure AspinallVerdi Update - June 2020 

AspinallVerdi sends its best wishes to all colleagues, clients and friends. Following this period of 
unprecedented disruption, we are proud to have kept the health and safety of our employees, clients 
and collaborators at the forefront of our practices.  

We have been fully operational through-out the coronavirus lockdown, continuing to provide the 
pragmatic, robust advice and deliverable solutions the Aspinall Verdi reputation was built on. We are 
taking all available steps to ensure the continued safe and productive delivery of our services, 
including reviewing and updating our risk assessments and following all government guidelines for 



safe working. We are looking forward to returning to the office following the phased opening 
commencing this week, and seeing our clients and friends as the lockdown gradually eases. 
 


